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CALENDAR OF EVENTS

SEPTEMBER 21
General membership meeting a t  Lake-
head Un ive rs i t y  i n  the L ibrary Tech.
Lab. Meeting begins a t  7:30 p.m.

OCTOBER 1
Prov inc ia l  Executive and Board o f
Di rectors  meeting. Corinne Symons,
Regional d i rec to r  at tending.

OCTOBER 29
Assertiveness t r a i n i ng  workshop a t
Lakehead Un i ve rs i t y ,  L ibrary  Tech.
Lab from 1-4  p.m. Ms. Edna Wai head
w i l l  be leading the workshop.

NOVEMBER 19
Prov inc ia l  Executive and Board o f
Directors meeting. Corinne Symons,
Regional d i rec to r  at tending.

JANUARY 14 ,  1984
Provinc ia l  Executive and Board o f
Di rectors  meeting. Corinne Symons,
Regional d i rec to r  at tending.

MARCH 10 ,  1984
1 Prov inc ia l  Executive and Board o f

Directors meeting. Corinne Symons,
Regional d i rec to r  at tending.

MAY 30 - JUNE 2 ,  1984
"Learning more i n  ' 84 " ,  OALT/ABO
Annual Conference, Geneva Park YMCA
Conference Centre, O r i l l a ,  Ontar io.
Hosted by Huronia Regional Branch.

GENERAL MEETING

The f i r s t  general membership meet-
i ng  for t h i s  year w i l l  be held on
September 21, 1983 a t  7:30 p.m. i n
the L ib ra ry  Technology Lab,Lakehead
Un ive rs i t y .  The 1983-84 executive
w i l l  be present i f  you have any
quest ions;  o r  ideas & suggestions
for workshops.
The main i tem on the agenda w i l l  be
a discussion on the proposed change
to the L ib ra ry  Technology Programme
a t  L.U. A vote w i l l  be taken a t  the
end o f  the discussion, on whether
the Thunder Bay Branch membership
supports or  does not  support the
proposed new programme. Mr. ‘Fred
McIntosh, D i rec to r  o f  the School o f
L ib rary  Technology, w i l l  be present
to a i d  i n  the discussion. Come ou t ,
pa r t i c i pa te ,  make your vote count!

FALL WORKSHOP

An assertiveness t r a i n i ng  workshop
i s  scheduled for October 29, 1983,
from 1-4  p.m. i n  the L ibrary Tech.
Lab, L.U. Leading t h i s  workshop
w i l l  be Edna Wai head, Ass is tant
Professor,  School of  Nursing, Lake-
head Un ive rs i t y .
"Teaching people to be asser t ive  i s
teaching them how to handle people
who are  t ry ing to manipulate them"
This i s  the basic idea Ms. Wa-lhead
i s  t ry ing  to ge t  across when speak-
i ng  to var ious groups about asser t -
iveness. I f  you wish to be more
asser t i ve ,  t h i s  i s  a workshop for
you. To s ign up,  please contact
Yvonne Rezek, Coordinator, i n  the
evening a t  344-4652. There i s  no
charge for members.




